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January 2019 

  

Dear Parents 

  

A-Level Geography Fieldwork 

  

As part of the A-Level Geography course students need to undertake a selection of fieldwork.  As you will be aware, 

the Lake District visit is going ahead from Wednesday 10 – Friday 12 July 2019. The Parent’s Information Evening for 

this will be held on Wednesday 22 May at 5.30pm in M2/M3 (the classrooms near reception). 

  

In order to prepare students for this, we are organising an afternoon for each class in Tadcaster to carry out some 

fieldwork investigations on the Changing Places topic that they will begin in February. Each class will be out of school 

for one afternoon and will only miss one Geography lesson. The information for each teaching group is below: 

  

12D – Tuesday 19 March (PM) 

12A – Wednesday 27 March (PM) 

  

 As some students may not have timetabled lessons on the morning of the visit, students can meet us in Tadcaster at 

1pm. The meeting point will be next to the Fox and Hounds Pub (near the Esso garage), opposite the Heineken 

Brewery.  If students are in school, staff will meet them to walk into Tadcaster together, this will be arranged during 

Geography lessons. At the end of the session students can then either depart from Tadcaster Town Centre or return to 

school with staff. If you would prefer to give us individual instructions for students regarding this, for example if you 

would prefer students to walk in and back to school with staff please let me know via email using the email address 

l.ireland@tgs.starmat.uk 

  

By agreeing to your child participating in this visit, you agree to your child receiving emergency medical and dental 

treatment of any nature as considered necessary by the medical authorities present. You agree that if your child 

urgently requires medical or dental treatment and it is not possible to contact you, the Party Leader in charge at the 

time is authorised on your behalf to give consent to such emergency treatment. You will inform the school of any 

changes in your child's medical or dietary requirements since enrolment to the school as well as any changes to 

emergency contact telephone numbers. 

 

  

Yours Sincerely 

  

  

L Ireland (Mrs) 

Faculty Leader: Humanities 

 


